MEMORANDUM

TO:

Charlotte City Council

FROM:

Thomas M. Hitch, City Attorney

RE:

CITY ATTORNEY REPORT

DATE:

March 20, 2020

The following is my report to the City Council on issues in which our office has been engaged since the last Council meeting:

- 1. <u>City of Charlotte v Brian Dunn</u>. Discovery documents have been sent out to Mr. Dunn. Because of the shutdown in the Circuit Court, as well as the other courts, we anticipate it will be some time before the court sends out any scheduling orders regarding this matter. We will continue to keep the Council apprized.
- 2. <u>Airport Easements</u>. I have been in contact with Bryan Myrkle to discuss the status of contact with those persons that will be affected by the planned tree cutting to be done by the City in order to obtain approval from MDOT for instrument rated landings and take offs at the airport. This project will probably take several months. I will keep the Council apprized.

TMH:ddy